VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

District II

811 S. First wETEVED
Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Toothman Gas Com #1
Sec. 25-T21S-R27E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This letter is written to notify you of a packer leakage test that Union Pacific
Resources has scheduled to begin on Tuesday, January 29, 1991 at 8:00 a.m. for
our recent dual completion of the above referenced well. Our Production Foreman
for that area of New Mexico is Mr. Flovd Page who can be contacted at (915) 928-
3428 should you desire to do so. By copy of this letter, Union Pacific
Resources is notifying the offset operators of this scheduled test.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (817) 877-7325.
Respectfully yours,

UNION PACIFIC RESOURCES COMPANY
7
% Claddar

KRIS CURRAN
Regulatory Analyst

KC/cb

ce: Amoco Production Company - Certified RRR P 951 913 Ol1
Western 0il Producers, Irc. - Certified RRR P 951 912 906
Bass Enterprises Production Company - Certified RRR P 951 912 905



